
From: Adam Ithiel 
Sent: Wednesday, 10 April 2019 12:41:02 PM 
To: auDA Policy Review 
Subject: Feedback on policy review  

  
Hi there, 
  
Earlier today, I received an email from “vote.com.au” trying to get me to vote 
against some upcoming changes that the auDA is proposing. 
  
While the vote page says that people can lodge a vote ‘for or against’, the page only 
gives the option of siding with their option – which I don’t. 
  
As a web developer of over 10 years, I am frequently running into issues where 
clients would love to register a suitable domain name for their business – but they 
can’t, because some random domain squatter grabbed it and is either not using it or 
trying to auction it off at some absurd profit. 
  
From what I understand of the auDA’s proposed changes, they are directly aimed at 
trying to combat domain squatting and domain reselling… and I whole-heartedly 
agree with the auDA’s goal of doing so. 
  
Please help keep the .au domain space clean of these horrible domainers and 
domain squatters. 
  
Also… on a totally unrelated point, but hurry up and release the “.au” domain option 
too. I want “theProduct.au”, haha :-P 
  
Many thanks! 
  
Regards, 

Adam Ithiel 


